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Wendy Collard

From: Jenny Lapham
Sent: Thursday, 27 June 2024 09:52 a.m.
To: 'tina.law@stuff.co.nz'
Subject: RE: Local Government Official Information request - 1050601
Attachments: Information.pdf

Kia Ora Tina 
 
I refer to your request below. 
 
In regards to question 1  - please find attached the information as requested.   
 
the Council has not yet adopted its 10 year plan.  For the 2024/25 year an Annual Plan was adopted and next year 
the Council will be adopting a 9 year plan, therefore we are  unable to provide the projected costs for the next 10 
years.  The budgets for 2024 and 2025 are included in the spread sheet.  
 
If you have any questions please contact Sharon Bodeker, she will be back in the office on Tuesday 2 July. 
 
 
Kā mihi 
 
 
Jennifer Lapham 
Mana Whakahaere Kairuruku/Governance Support Officer 
Governance Group            

P  03 477 4000  |   E Jenny.Lapham@dcc.govt.nz  
Te Kaunihera a Rohe o Ōtepoti - Dunedin City Council 
PO Box 5045, Dunedin 9054 
New Zealand 
www.dunedin.govt.nz 
 
 
 
 

From: DCC Webmaster <webmaster@dcc.govt.nz>  
Sent: Thursday, 30 May 2024 1:05 p.m. 
To: Official Information <officialinformation@dcc.govt.nz> 
Subject: Local Government Official Information request - 1050601 
 

TINA has submitted a LGOIMA request - 1050601. 

Below are the details of the request 

Request details: 
How much has your council spent on cycling infrastructure, roads and public transport over the last 10 years? 
(Please separate them into individual categories.) How much do you propose to spend on cycling infrastructure, 
roads and public transport over the next 10 years?  

File attachment (file name) 
No file uploaded 
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Name 
TINA LAW 

Email address 
tina.law@stuff.co.nz 

Mailing address 
 

Contact phone number 






